
LV Personnel Recommendations for employees 
The following employees are recommended for employment for the 2024- 2025 school years. 

I hereby authorize the administration to utilize my signature stamp to issue contracts to personnel and 
approve resignations as recommended herein.  
 
              
       President, La Vega ISD Board of Trustees 

December 17, 2024 

 

Name Assignment 

Heather Franks 
Principal 

LVPS 
Replacing:  LeeAnn Wilson 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


